October 3, 2004

New York $chool PTO

936 New York St. 66044-2795
Voice: 832-5780, FAX: 832-5784

To: Traffic Safety Commission of Lawrence, KS

Dear Commissioners,

The Parent Teacher Organization (PT0O) of New York School would like to request a
special meeting to be convened as soon as possible, prior to your next general meeting, to
consider traffic safety issues surrounding New York School. We request an evening
meeting, on a date which is most convenient to the commissioners.

Further, in light of the lack of public input at the August 2 meeting in which the request
to remove the 30mph speed limit sign in front of the school was discussed, we are hereby
requesting that this request be reconsidered. We feel that the lack of public presence at
the meeting could have been due to the change in Principalship of our school and
communication gaps therein.

Signed,

New York School PTO

G i it FTO

724



